
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. 

at the Turner County Courthouse Annex Building for a Called “advertised” Budget Meeting with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall and McCard present for the meeting.  Commissioner 

Denham was not present.  Staff present were Horace Hudgins, Interim County Manager and 

Latrice Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present were Robby Royal, EMS Director. 

 Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Chairman McCard presented a proposed General Fund budget for fiscal year 2017-2018 

along with other information to be considered when reviewing the budget. Chairman McCard 

thanked County Clerk, Latrice Wilson, for a job well done on working on the budget. Chairman 

McCard also thanked Interim County Manager, Horace Hudgins, for his help as well.    

At 7:08 p.m., motion by Commissioner Hall to adjourn the Called Budget Meeting. The next  

budget meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 4, 2017. 

 

__________________________________ 

Sam McCard, Chairman 

Attest: _____________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  


